Minutes of the Antwerp Township Planning Commission Meeting
November 30, 2022

1. Call to Order-Chairman Morris called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM.

2.

Roll Call-Present: Cronenwett, Stock, Paquin, Morris, Schultz, Tarchala.
Absent and Excused-Kneeshaw
Also Present: David Jirousek, Horizon Community Planning, and guest.

. Approval of Minutes-Motion by Paquin second by Cronenwett to approve the minutes of

November 2, 2022 with corrections as noted by Paquin. Page 2. Item 8, line 1,
initial draft of well head protection performance standards.
All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Approval of Agenda-Motion by Cronenwett second by Tarchala to approve the agenda
as presented. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Public Comments on Non-Hearing Agenda Items

Nicolas-commented in regards to the Trailway Project. Concerns with supervision/patrolling
of the proposed trailway. Her residence is at the start of the trail (end of Western Ave.).
Also, concerns that there is little public knowledge of trailway.

Parks and Recreation Plan
David Jirousek reviewed with commissioners the Parks and Recreation Plan. The items as
noted by commissioners at the November 2" meeting were addressed and changed.

Items noted by David were; updating demographics, census survey data added, comments
from the public open house will be added and a budget cost estimate will be included.

Motion by Cronenwett second by Tarchala to recommend approval of changes as noted
above and that a 30-day review with a public hearing be set for January 4, 2023.
All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Additional Comments and Communications

David Jirousek brought up discussion with commissioners in regards to a proposed project
for a Residential PUD in the Township. Commissioners highlighted some areas of concerns
or possible items to be addressed.

Paquin-discussion in regards to the ZBA and recording of variances/deed restrictions
granted by them.

. Adjournment-Motion by Tarchala second by Paquin to adjourn the meeting at 8:03 PM.

All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Do D Shld

Denise M. Schultz, Secretary



